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        Weekly Attendance          
Our weekly attendance target is 97% 

 

Class Percentage 

KV Penguins 83.7% 

KV Dolphins 77.3% 

KV Pandas 91% 

KV Leopards 90% 

KV Jaguars 96.3% 
KV Tigers 93% 

KV Lions 96% 
Overall, School 
Percentage 
Attendance 

90.5% 

 

Most Improved Class this week is: 

Year 6 Lions   
 
100% Raffle Prize this week is: 

Diego, Year 2 Pandas   
 
Holidays in term time will not be 
authorised, and medical evidence may 
be requested for absences.   
 
To report an absence please complete 
an absence form via ParentApp or 
telephone school on 0151 289 5349.  

Dates for Diary 
Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th October- Parents Evening  
Thursday 23rd October – Bikeability  
Friday 24th October – Autumn Celebration party. 
Friday 24th October – Break up for half term, normal finish time.  

 
More information to follow 

St Marys Harvest Celebration Service 

Team Points Weekly Winners 
 

Congratulations this week goes to: 
 
 
  
 
 

Well done to everyone for earning 
their team points this week. There 
are always team points ready for 

anyone showing our values.       

 

  Emerald  

 Congratulations   
 
We are delighted to announce our new Captains and Vice Captains: 
 

Team Captains – Eve (Ruby), Esme (Emerald), Carter (Sapphire) & Lillie (Topaz). 
 

Vice Captains – Lucia (Ruby), Mila & Lottie (Emerald), Lucy (Sapphire) & Sophia 
(Topaz). 
 
 

We are pleased to announce our new Student Council & Digital Leaders: 
 

Student Council: Hunter & Bobby (Y1), Felicity & Cydni (Y2), Isaac & Ted (Y3), Lilly 
& Lucy (Y4), Mason D & George (Y5) and Sophia & Liam (Y6). 
 

Digital Leaders: - Lorenzo & Bonnie (Y1) Ted & Lola (Y2), Bertie & Lyla (Y3), Elise 
& James (Y4) Laura & Joseph (Y5) and Max & Daniel (Y6). 
 

Eco Team: Lots of children from Year 3 to Year 6 have joined the Eco Team. They 
are looking forward to helping Mrs Barlow and school.  

 

Online Safety 
Please follow the link below for the October Online Safety Newsletter, which 
contains lots of online safety advice. https://knowsleyvillageschool.co.uk/wp-
content/uploads/2025/10/Online-Safety-Newsletter-Oct-2025_7-Knowsley-
Village.pdf  

 

Flu Nasal link 
The Immunisation Team will be in school on Friday 17th October for your child’s 
annual flu vaccination. 
Please visit the below link to access further information and complete your 
child’s consent form, even if you don’t want them to receive their flu spray. As 
this will avoid further communications from the immunisations service: 
econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk 
If you are unable to complete the online form, require a translator or any 
further support please contact the immunisations team on 0151 351 8805 who 
will be happy to help.  
Please contact the immunisation team if after completing your child’s form 
you attend the GP for their flu immunisation or you wish to amend their 
form. 

 

Autumn Competition Winners 
The winners attended a prize presentation at Knowsley 
Village Medical Centre (Aston Healthcare) on Thursday. Well 
done to everybody who entered! 

 

Football 
Year 5 Tigers enjoyed competing in a friendly football 
match against St John Fisher on Thursday with the 
final score being 5-3 to Knowsley Village. Well done to 
the team who worked fantastically all together 
demonstrating great teamwork and resilience to 
achieve this result, we are all proud of you!  

 

https://knowsleyvillageschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/10/Online-Safety-Newsletter-Oct-2025_7-Knowsley-Village.pdf
https://knowsleyvillageschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/10/Online-Safety-Newsletter-Oct-2025_7-Knowsley-Village.pdf
https://knowsleyvillageschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/10/Online-Safety-Newsletter-Oct-2025_7-Knowsley-Village.pdf
https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/


 
 

Knowsley Village Community Primary School 

Respect for All 
                        

Class Curriculum Information  
             Homework information is on class Seesaw. For more curriculum information see school website. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

This week Nursery Turtles have been working hard to recognise and trace their own first name.   We 
have continued to enjoy the story 'Lost and Found', we have been thinking about how to be a good 
friend.  This week the children discovered what happens when red, yellow and blue paints are mixed 
together!  The children have been able to continue, copy and re-create repeating colour patterns. 

We have another fun-filled week of learning in Year 1 Dolphins.  This week the children have been 
learning in Maths how to do part-whole models and write number sentences.  In Geography they have 
been learning about different continents and oceans.  In English they have planned their own story.  In 
Science they have been identifying similarities and differences in humans.   

 

Year 3 Leopards have worked hard this week continuing our topic of addition and subtraction in maths 
by practising subtracting crossing 10s and 100s. We enjoyed our geography lesson where we used the 
eight points on a compass to locate places on a map! During our English lessons the children enjoyed 
planning and beginning our final letters to Grandad from our class book 'Seal Surfer 

 

Year 2 Pandas have had a wonderful week! They have been exploring different historical explorers and 
recognising how exploration has changed over time. The children have shown great enthusiasm and are 
very keen to find out more about Christopher Columbus and Neil Armstrong next week. In Maths, the 
children have continued developing their understanding of place value, focusing this week on using 
mathematical symbols to compare numbers — identifying which are greater and which are fewer. 

 

Year 4 Jaguars have enjoyed learning all about their teeth in our Science lesson this week. We also had a 
fun lesson, learning all about the Anglo-Saxon invasion in History. We had great acting from the children 
when they took on the roles of the different groups involved in the invasion.  

 
 

Year 6 Lions have had a great week, in science we have really enjoyed creating our own blood samples 
in an experiment to see the different components of blood using different liquids. We have also been 
writing diary entries in the style of the two characters from our class book 'Star of Fear, Star of Hope' 
and enjoying sharing these with the class. In art we have created a landscape piece using perspective 
and shade to create a feeling of depth in our work. 

 

This week, in Science, Year 5 Tigers have been learning about air resistance and making parachutes to 
test their predictions. In Maths, we have been working on becoming masters of addition and subtraction 
and in English, we have been writing our final diary entries as Matthew Henson -the first man to reach 
the North Pole and a fabulous Black History Month role model. In our 'Ready, Steady, Read' lessons 
we have been reading 'Secrets of a Sun King' by Emma Carrol and the children have been showing off 
their super knowledge of Egypt. 

 
 
 
 

This week Reception Penguins have learned the following sounds during RWInc Phonics sessions - v, y, 
w and z.  In maths the children have been sorting objects according to length.  We have continued to 
enjoy the story 'Lost and Found', we have been thinking about how to be a good friend.  This week the 
children discovered what happens when red, yellow and blue paints are mixed together!  The children 
have been able to continue, copy and re-create repeating colour patterns. 
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